
Confidentiality Statement 
The Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) is the law that applies to physicians regarding 
the completely confidential nature of patient information and applies to all Concorde students and employees. 
Except where necessary in the regular course of business, the discussion, transmission, or narration in any form 
of any patient information of a personal nature, medical or otherwise, obtained in the regular course of the 
student’s schooling or employment is strictly forbidden. Any violation of this professional rule shall constitute 
grounds for severe disciplinary action, including possible termination of the enrollment contract and dismissal 
from the College. 
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